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commentletters

From: Marcus Mendiola <codymendiola@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 2:16 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment

Do whatever is possible to remove prop. 218 from the legislature is it stopping tied pricing from taking place. It 
has slowed conservation and conservation pricing. It has done more harm then good.  
 
 
--  
Environmental Resources Consultant  

(7/8/15) Public Workshop
Conservation Pricing

Deadline: 7/1/15  by 12:00 noon

6-12-15


